Flair Chris

RABBI JOSEPH H. LOOKSTEIN 117-125 EAST 85₇₈ STREET NEW YORK, N. Y. 10028

THE STUDY
HANOVER 7-1000

August 25, 1971

Rabbi Leo Jung Jewish Center 131 West 86th Street New York, NY 10024

My dear Rabbi Jung:

From a letter that I received from you regarding the Kashruth Board, I imagine that you are back in town, just as I am back on the job.

I have a feeling that Rabbi Lamm is not yet back in the city. That is why I am troubling you with the enclosed copy of the letter which I received.

I do not take seriously the observations of Rabbi Adams on the subject of an earlier Selichoth service. I am only anxious to find out if the Jewish Center is still abiding by its decision, and Kehilath Jeshurun will follow your example.

All good wishes to you and to the entire family for the New Year.

Very cordially yours,

Joseph H. Lookstein

JHL/ak
c.c. Rabbi Norman Lamm